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Subject:  ELTR Study Proposal 

                                                                                

Monday 20
th

 June, 2011 

 

 

Dear Robert, 

 

With reference to your e-mail dated 2
nd

 January 2011 proposing a study based on ELTR database on the 

outcome after liver transplantation for cholangiocarcinoma (CCA) we are very pleased to send official 

confirmation that we accept this interesting project and that you may therefore make use of the ELTR 

data. 

 

                              

 

Best Regards, 

 

            
   Paolo Muiesan      Andrew K. Burroughs     René Adam 

   ELITA Secretary      ELITA Chairman                     ELTR Custodian 
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